
 

 

                    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

YOU NEED TO ENSURE YOU HAVE DONE YOUR IRIS SCAN  
AND HAVE VERIFIED YOUR INFORMATION 

 
Otherwise 

 you and your family will not be entitled to receive services 
and assistance from UNHCR and its partners; 

 you will be no longer eligible for WFP food assistance; 
 your case will be inactivated until you next approach 

UNHCR. 
 

APPOINTMENT NEEDED 
Please contact the dedicated helpline 01222449279 

 

Renewals will be done from Mondays to Thursdays at UNHCR Zamalek 
Office. Only those who come with a confirmed appointment (made 
by telephone) will be seen. 
 

ALL UNHCR SERVICES ARE FREE OF CHARGE 
 
 
 
 

United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees 
Address: 5 Michel Lotfallah Street, Zamalek, Cairo 

Telephone: 01285571167 / 01285568823 / 01285570084 
EGYPT 

 

 
www.facebook.com/unhcregypt.pi 
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